
ACADEMIC SESSION 2025-2026 

 WORKSHOP REPORT 

PEDAGOGY WITH A PURPOSE 

ON 30TH June 2025, Summer Fields School, Greater Kailash – 1, organised a workshop on 

“Pedagogy with a Purpose”. The workshop was conducted by ‘Antah Vriddhi’ which means 

‘PURSUE: MASTER: TRANSFORM’. The workshop was facilitated by Ms. Shalini 

Khurana, co-founder Antah Vriddhi. She has worked with many educational institutions to 

evaluate their academic programme and procedures, providing recommendation for 

improvement and growth, ensuring they maintain high standards of education and achieve 

academic excellence. 

Ms. Neema Goyal is one of the co-founders of Antah Vriddhi. She has much experience of 

over two decades in teaching and education with a strong commitment to fostering learning 

and development in students. Ms. Nidhi Arora Singh is one of the co-founders of Antah 

Vriddhi. Her enduring passion for fostering learning and driving growth allowed her to make 

a meaningful impact in advancing education.  

Main learning objectives of the workshop were as follows: 

• Learn core pedagogy aligned with NCF 

• Embrace child centered, humane teaching methods 

• Apply active learning through play, hands on and collaboration. 

• Use technology to enhance teaching, assessment and engagement. 

• Understand formative, summative and reflective assessment.  

The session also focused on Panchadi highlighted five steps—Adhiti (Introduction), Bodh 

(Understanding), Abhyas (Practice), Prayog (Application), and Prasar (Expansion)—

emphasizing a developmentally appropriate and layered approach to early learning. The GRR 

model focused on transitioning learning responsibility from the teacher to the student through 

four phases: focused instruction, guided instruction, collaborative learning, and independent 

learning. The workshop included interactive discussions, classroom examples, and reflective 

activities, equipping educators with practical strategies for implementing child-centric, 

progressive teaching methods in alignment with NEP 2020. 

The resource person divided the teachers into different groups. She introduced a common 

topic to be taught in the classroom such as caterpillar. Then each group was given a task 

related to the topic such as storytelling, art integration, outdoor games, song, etc. The 

teachers participated actively. 

The workshop was highly enriching and provided valuable insights into modern teaching 

methods. The team of Antah Vriddhi made the teachers participate in different activities that 

contributed in enhancing the teachers learning experience. 



   

   

   

As a gesture of appreciation, our school Principal Ms. Shalini Aggarwal presented souvenirs 

in recognition of their efforts in conducting the workshop. 
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